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Okay so how many members have stepped in greyhound ‘business’ because it blended in with

the fallen autumn leaves Oh yes it is that time of year, the hidden danger of poop-mines. Really I
do pick up, but now that it is getting darker earlier, there’s a few extra ‘businesses’ that I do not

get picked up until the next morning and most greyhounds all do the circle dance, and then its . .
. that’s not the right spot and truly I just forget where the hound decided on going.

Speaking of that time of year, the 2017 Celebrating Greyhound calendars are in and going fast.
We got them at Stillwater Harvestfest and I’ve been filling orders from members who knew

GRoNY would be ordering them. So there are still 10 wall calendars at the cost of $12.50 each
and there are 4 desk calendars at the cost of $15 each

Also it is time to get the coats out for the hounds, and yourself to, that is if you are a big wimp
like myself, I’m not liking the frost on the windshield. I listen to my family and friend say that

they kept putting off turning on the heat, heck it was not difficult for me, if my greyhounds are
chilly, the heat goes on, and therefore, I benefit too.

Remember to check the website www.greyhoundrescueofny.com for clinic dates and places. As
a reminder to you, from experienced me, remember greyhounds maybe sight hounds but their

noses smell really well, so please don’t leave dinner unattended.

It is so good to be able to communicate again, so until next time, Rooooo to you
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